
From: Kaitlyn Abbott <abbott.kaitlyn@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 26, 2021 2:41 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: Executive.Director <Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: PEU Rate Increases 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Good Afternoon -- 

 

My family and I recently moved to Litchfield this past year and read about the 
outrageous proposed rate increases on water. I am writing to express our frustrations 
and to protest the proposed rate increases for water costs in Litchfield, NH by 
Pennichuck. The proposed rate increase is astronomical compared to the 29 
surrounding communities that Pennichuck East Utility services. 
 

This is extremely unfair to the residents in town who have had to abandon their wells 
due to the St. Gobain PFOA issues and were forced to resort to a decision of using 
water from Pennichuck, which many residents consider as poor quality water.  
 

I feel as though this company is taking advantage of a bad situation (St. Gobain issues) 
and trying to profit off them, while not fixing any of the current issues (poor water quality, 
brown water, etc.). 
 

Please deny the increase in rates. 
 

Sincerely, 
Kaitlyn & Kyle McGuinness 

10 Broadview Dr 
Litchfield, NH 03052 

603.548.7946 
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